
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Due to your support, whole school attendance is at 94%, a huge thank you for working with the 

school! Please remember, the government required percentage is 96% therefore please keep 

working on your child’s attendance in the summer term. If your child’s attendance is below 96% then 

they are falling behind on the requirement from the government on school attendance which will 

have a significant impact on their learning in school. 

 

Please be aware that any child with attendance under 90% is considered as a persistent absentee and 

school will be working with you to monitor their attendance in the next half term and putting steps 

in line with our persistent absentee procedures from the school attendance policy. 

  

Missing days from school will result in your child falling behind in their learning as lessons build on 

what children already know and missing one day will make tomorrow’s lesson more difficult. One 

day could be as many as 6 missed lessons, as well as time spent with friends and doing extra-

curricular activities. You can support your child’s physical, social and mental wellbeing by ensuring 

they are in school every day. Absences can also have a negative impact on your child’s behaviour in 

school. 

  

We have a number of initiatives to promote good attendance and continue to celebrate 

individual attendance achievements with our half-termly attendance raffles.  

  

Winners for our 100% weekly attendance raffle this half term are as follows:   

  

Reception – Lucas Pilgrim - Kerr 

Year 1 – Wudasie Tekle – 1 Milne 

Year 2 – Aidan Qejvani – 2 Briggs 

Year 3 – Hannah Lay – 3 Child  

Year 4 –  Oskar Serafin – 4 Dahl 

Year 5 – Sara Karim Dad – 5 Pullman 

Year 6 – Muntaha Ejaz  – 6 Horowitz 

  

Winners for our 100% half term attendance (children who came to school every day 

this half term) raffle are as follows:   

  

Reception – Azlin Rana - Donaldson 

Year 1 – Niel Tripathi – 1 Milne 

Year 2 – Amaad Imran – 2 Briggs 

Year 3 –– Sehaj Korotana - 3 Carroll 

Year 4 – Casey Griffiths – 4 Dahl 

Year 5 – Dhanishka Rajaram Deivakaniraja  – 5 Pullman 

Year 6 – Pritpal Cheema – 6 Tolkien 

  

Well done to all our winners! Remember if your child has 100% attendance in Autumn term 1, they 

have a chance of winning next time.  

  

Attending school every day can help your child to achieve their aspirations, and the aspirations you 

have for them. Please support the school in improving your child’s school attendance after half term.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

  

We look forward to welcoming children back to school on Wednesday 4th September 

2024 between 8.30 – 8.45am.  

 

Wishing all our families a restful Summer break. Please stay safe and take care. 

  

 


